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PROVOST’S ENGAGEMENTS 

 
 

PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1. To advise the Council of a number of civic engagements attended by and civic duties 
performed by Provost Fletcher since the last meeting. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
2. That the report be noted. 
 
 
REPORT 
 
3. Since the last meeting of the Council, the Provost has attended a number of civic 
engagements on behalf of the Council and carried out a number of civic duties.. Details are 
as follows:- 
 
7 May – Attended 50th Birthday Celebrations of Rabbi Rubin, Giffnock 
 
14 May – Attended an Interfaith Event, The Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice 
 
18 May – Attended the Opening of the General Assembly, Edinburgh 
 
18 May – Attended the Centenary of the Giffnock, Tennis, Squash and Hockey Club, The 
Redhurst Hotel 
 
6 June – Attended the East Renfrewshire Business Awards Dinner, Barrhead 
 
14 June – Attended the We Are East Ren Awards Ceremony, Clarkston Hall 
 
19 June – Attended a photoshoot to promote Giving Blood with representatives from Scottish 
Ahlul Bayt Society Charity (SABS) and Scottish National Blood Transfusion (SNBT), Council 
Headquarters 
 
23 June – Attended the Great Get Together Event, Rouken Glen Park 
 
24 June – Attended Armed Forces Day Flag Raising, Council Headquarters 
 
 
 
School Events 
 
17 May – Attended Carlibar Primary School concert 
 
7 June – Attended the Grow, Cook and Eat showcase lunch, Isobel Mair Shool 
 
7 June – Attended the Woodfarm High School Graduation Ceremony 
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7 June – Attended the St Ninian’s High School Graduation Ceremony 
 
11 June – Attended at High School Musical show, Braidbar Primary School 
 
25 June – Attended a Reading Recovery End of Year Celebration, Carlibar Primary School 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
4. That the report be noted. 
 
Report Author 
 
Eamonn Daly, Democratic Services Manager 577 3023 
eamonn.daly@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 
 
Background papers - None 
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